Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Today the students in my classes will be introduced to the OHMS Science Fair that will take place on June 1st.
Students are to pick a topic of their interest and investigate it.  A handout listing the necessary steps as well as a time line is provided today (it will also be available on my website (http://christinab.educatorpages.com/). Students will work independently and may work with a partner. Progress will be monitored on a weekly basis.  I am available to answer questions and help before and after school.
Please encourage your student to be curious and investigate a topic that they are interested in and don’t hesitate to contact me if you have questions.
See you at the science fair!

Christina Bromme
OHMS
Science
360-279-5336
cbromme@ohms.net
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